
The AGMS Week 

at a Glance... 

FRIDAY,  MARCH 3,  2017                           TEAM AVALANCHE               

Dear Families, 

Gr. 9 Course Selection Meetings - These will take place on Tuesday, March 7 for our Grade 8 students. 

Staff from both Reynolds and Mt. Douglas High Schools will be here to meet with students and will be 

sending forms home to Grade 8 parents for review. 
 

UVic ‘Be a Vike’ Trip - Arbutus students are heading to the University of Victoria on Thursday, March 9 

from 11am to 2pm for the “BE A VIKE” field trip. Students will tour the campus and facilities with  varsity 

athletes, then get decked out and watch the opening games of the university national basketball games host-

ed in the brand new performance area at CARSA.  
 

Bandfest 2017 - Congratulations to our 

Grade 7 and 8 Band students who partici-

pated in the University of Victoria Bandfest 

on Wednesday and Friday of this week. Stu-

dents performed three songs for the profes-

sional adjudicators and then were provided 

feedback and instruction after their perfor-

mance in a session led by the adjudicators. 

It is a wonderful learning experience for all 

band students involved, in addition to our 

music teachers. Thank you Ms. Hill and Mr. 

Mazza for all the organizing! 
 

Have a great weekend! 

Rob Parker, Principal 

 YOUR WEEK AT A GLANCE 

Monday, Mar. 6 AGMS Choir attends “Victoria Sings” at UVIC  

No Brand practices today. 

12:06 pm Dance Club—Gym 

12:06 pm GSA (Gender Sexuality Alliance Club) - Rm. 105 

Island Sexual Health Presentation—Div. 7 & 15 

Tuesday, Mar. 7 Mt. Doug & Reynolds meet with gr. 8 students re: Course Selection Forms 

Island Sexual Health Presentation—Div.16 

12:06 Tech Club 

Wednesday, Mar. 8 Class & Team Photos 

Island Sexual Health Presentation—Div. 17 

Thursday, Mar. 9 Whole School trip to UVic for “Be a Vike” 

3:15 pm Swim Team 

Friday, Mar. 10 Island Sexual Health Presentation—Div. 8 & Div. 10 

Mount Doug Football Presentation at lunch break 

Volleyball Parents: Please see attached schedule for game and practice times, or check the 

 LIMSSA website at  http://lowerislandschoolsports.ca/middle-schools 
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Upcoming Dates to Remember! 

Mar. 14th: PAC Meeting in Library at 7 pm 

Mar. 15th: Report Cards go home 

Mar. 20—31: Spring Break 

Attendance - Please email attendance62@sd61.bc.ca  or phone 250-360-0725 and leave a message 

with your child’s name, homeroom teacher and date/time of absence.  Thank you   

Student Temporary Employment Opportunity 
Are you interested in making some money during spring break? If so, you are in luck because Di-
vision 20 has two paper routes they need covered during the break.  The information is as fol-
lows: 
 
Edgelow & Sandell Route – 55 papers @ $0.10 per paper (Wednesday & Friday) 
                Total amount earned from March 22nd – March 31st = $22.00                                        

 Bonus from MSIP = $23.80  
                                                         Total Amount Earned: $45.80 

 
Dawnview Route – 76 papers @ $0.10 per paper (Wednesday & Friday)  
             Total amount earned from March 22nd – March 31st = $30.40  
             Bonus from MSIP = $23.80 
                                         Total Amount Earned: $54.20 
 
 
Total amount earned for both routes = $100.00  
 

As mentioned above, the job would commence on Wednesday, March 22nd and end on March 31st 
after delivery completion.   
 
The routes are both in the Gordon Head area near Arbutus School.  If you are interested in both or 
one of the routes, please feel free to contact Rosalyne Huyter at (250) 477-7731 or at                 
rhuyter@sd61.bc.ca  Preference will be given to candidates who are interested in resuming re-
sponsibility for both routes.   
 
** Newspapers need to be delivered to your house and not the school over the holidays.  We have 
carts for transporting the newspapers available for subs to borrow during the holiday break. 
 

 

Grade 7/8 Competitive  

Divison at Lansdowne on 

Monday. 

Bandfest 2017 for 

Grade 8 students early 

Wednesday morning. 
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